
 

 

 

 

                 CAROLS IN YOUR COAT - Thursday 19th December 2024 
 

Join Years 4, 5 & 6 children in festive cheer whilst singing some Christmas classics. 

Grab a festive refreshment and your singing voices and join us on the  

Key Stage 2 playground from 9:15am.  

 

All parents are welcome, but only Years 4, 5 and 6 will be outside.  

Children may stand/sing with their parents and enjoy the event.  

 

         Please book via Schoolgateway.com, located in payments 

 (in the comments box, please indicate how many adults attending)  

     and bring some loose change for a donation for refreshments.  

 

                           WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU. 


